
This is a message for those of you in favor of this 
bill. House Bill 2015 isn't about driving rights, it's about 
you. It's about every Democratic politician sitting before 
me today. This is all about getting you RE-ELECTED. 
You POWER HUNGRY, ENTRENCHED politicians 
think you can do whatever you want, and this bill just 
makes your intentions obvious. Yet again you are 
disregarding the SAFETY OF OREGONIANS, simply to 
take more of OUR POWER away. This legislative 
attempt to create an artificial voting base for yourselves 
MAKES IT CLEAR you're NOT FIT to serve. You know 
Oregonians won't buy into the SOCIALIST GARBAGE 
LEGISLATION you're pushing, so in order to counteract 
the THOUSANDS of Oregonians who are fed up with 
your abuse of power, you are creating a whole new base 
of voters for yourselves. 

Greek philosopher Plato once said, "Only those who 
DO NOT seek power are qualified to hold it" and those of 
you SUPPORTING THIS BILL are proving you ARE 
NOT qualified to handle the responsibility of representing 
Oregonians. The grassroots of Oregon are fed up and 
DONE being good losers. I know you're aware of this, 
which is exactly why you want to create TWO WHOLE 



NEW VOTING BASES for yourselves: High school 
students and illegal immigrants. 

Your attempt to STRIP POWER away from 
American citizens and give it away to illegal immigrants 
is a BLATANT ATTACK on the sovereignty of our 
elections. ​The​ Illegal Immigration Reform and Immigrant 
Responsibility Act of 1996​ already​ prohibits illegal aliens 
from voting. Allowing illegal immigrants licenses attacks 
the integrity of our elections. You are changing the rules 
to benefit yourselves and to ENTRENCH YOURSELVES 
IN POWER and it's disgraceful. 

Illegal immigrants will vote for you always, as you 
sign laws covering their healthcare costs and funding their 
abortions. As well as covering the costs of education, both 
K through 12 and college. You are incentivizing illegal 
immigrants to flee to Oregon for SANCTUARY 
STATUS, PUBLIC BENEFITS, and now the right to 
vote. This abuse of power will go down in history as 
nothing more than a ploy to further entrench yourselves in 
power. As an Oregonian, a Republican and most 
importantly as an AMERICAN, I feel you are simply 
displaying a REPULSIVE LUST FOR POWER and you 
should feel ASHAMED. 


